



Dear Residents and Conservative Members of Moorside, Ramsbottom and 
North Manor, 


You are cordially invited to attend our next local Conservative Branch 
Meeting to be held at the Red Hall Hotel on Thursday 27th February. We will  
commence with ‘signing in’ and a social chat with light refreshments and free 
tea and coffee at 7pm. Other beverages can be purchased at the bar. 


The meeting will be chaired by Ian Strachan and start at 7.30pm. We will 
have the pleasure  of welcoming Councillor Russell Bernstein to address us 
with his thoughts, as Bury Councillor Leader, on improving transparency, 
integrity and trust at a local level. There will be debate and discussion 
around this topic and we are interested to hear of your experiences and 
suggestions. 


We will also be looking to recruit a Conservative community member to be 
an executive  representative from each of the three wards so nominations are 
being accepted for these positions. Please contact Marie Holder on 
07788737563 if you are interested in this role or require more information.


Please see the attached agenda and If you have any other items to add to 
the agenda please let Marie know.


We are hoping that more of you will become involved in local politics and 
contribute to these meetings in your capacity as a member and a tax payer. 
We are trying to encourage more community involvement to support our 
sitting Councillors and candidates and for them to keep you informed about 
local issues. We are also interested to hear about what matters most to you 
as we prepare for next years local elections and look forward to creating 
rebalance at Council Chambers by winning more local seats. 


Yours sincerely 


The Northern Branch Committee


